
 

  
 

 
 

Date: April 05, 2023 
 
To, 
The Manager, 
Listing Department 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

NSE Symbol: VIAZ 

ISIN: INE0MO401019 

Subject: Confirmation regarding not falling under Large Corporate criteria with reference 
to SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 26th November. 2018. 

Pursuant to SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 26th November, 2018 

on "Fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entities", superseded by Operational 

Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/P/CIR/2021/613 dated April 10, 2021 which is further updated on 

April 13, 2022. We wish to inform you that VIAZ TYRES LIMITED does not fall under the 

category of "Large Corporate" as specified in the aforesaid circular as on 31st March, 2023 

You are requested to kindly take the above on records.  

Thanking You 

Yours Truly, 

For VIAZ TYRES LIMITED 
 
 
 
RAJESHKUMAR PRABHUDAS PATEL 
Whole Time director 
Din: 07883688 
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